
Reference: FS447198967

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Edward Lang

Address: 222 Uxbridge Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1AY

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I view a development of this size and density to be wholly inappropriate for the community of Hampton Hill. 

As a council, you say that you are committed to developing a low traffic neighbourhood. Yet the proposal consists of high
density housing and around 100 car parking spaces. 
Since the inception of the Burtons Road scheme, congestion, car idling and pollution has significantly increased. The
traffic restriction plan is intended to extend to windmill road and further development of this sort will only make matters
worse and be detrimental to the whole area. I therefore ask the council to reject this application.


